
Geographic Distribution of  
Vermont's Legal Moose Harvest

2021 – 1993



2021

Permits Issued
60 Either Sex

40 Antlerless Only

100 Total Permits

62 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2020

Permits Issued
55 Either Sex

55 Total Permits

40 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 6 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Bulls
Cows



2019

Permits Issued
none

0 Total Permits

0 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2018

Permits Issued
13 Bull Only

13 Total Permits

10 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 1 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2017

Permits Issued
3 Either Sex

85 Bull Only

88 Total Permits

40 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 10 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2016

Permits Issued
59 Either Sex

109 Bull Only

168 Total Permits

72 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 20 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2015

Permits Issued
87 Either Sex

185 Bull Only

272 Total Permits

119 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 21 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2014

Permits Issued
342 Either Sex

342 Total Permits

171 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 37 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2013

Permits Issued
413 Either Sex

413 Total Permits

221 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 50 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2012

Permits Issued
442 Either Sex

442 Total Permits

222 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 35 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2011

Permits Issued
459 Either Sex

459 Total Permits

252 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 32 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2010

Permits Issued
765 Either Sex

765 Total Permits

488 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 21 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2009

Permits Issued
759 Either Sex

464 Antlerless Only

1223 Total Permits

602 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 142 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2008

Permits Issued
771 Either Sex

480 Antlerless Only

1251 Total Permits

606 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 200 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2007

Permits Issued
798 Either Sex

454 Antlerless Only

1252 Total Permits

593 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 148 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2006

Permits Issued
810 Either Sex

305 Antlerless Only

1115 Total Permits

648 Moose Harvested

Only moose reported to Department-run biological 
reporting stations are shown. Map does not show 4 
moose reported to regular big game reporting stations.

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2005

Permits Issued
766 Either Sex

280 Antlerless Only

1046 Total Permits

640 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2004

Permits Issued
568 Either Sex

265 Antlerless Only

833 Total Permits

539 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2003

Permits Issued
315 Either Sex

125 Antlerless Only

440 Total Permits

298 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2002

Permits Issued
280 Either Sex

85 Antlerless Only

365 Total Permits

221 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2001

Permits Issued
179 Either Sex

50 Antlerless Only

229 Total Permits

155 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



2000

Permits Issued
166 Either Sex

49 Antlerless Only

215 Total Permits

137 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1999

Permits Issued
150 Either Sex

50 Antlerless Only

200 Total Permits

120 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1998

Permits Issued
115 Either Sex

50 Antlerless Only

165 Total Permits

97 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1997

Permits Issued
115 Either Sex

50 Antlerless Only

165 Total Permits

100 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1996

Permits Issued
75 Either Sex

25 Antlerless Only

100 Total Permits

78 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1995

Permits Issued
75 Either Sex

75 Total Permits

61 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1994

Permits Issued
40 Either Sex

40 Total Permits

28 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows



1993

Permits Issued
30 Either Sex

30 Total Permits

25 Moose Harvested

Gray areas closed to moose hunting

Bulls
Cows


